
The Ranger Report 
Raymond Park Middle School 
8575 E. Raymond Street 
Indianapolis,  IN  46239 
Phone – (317) 532-8900   fax – (317) 532-8999 
Principal – Dr. John Kleine May 2018 

Vol. 23 Issue 9 

The Future Starts Here 

 Important Dates to Remember: 
 
 May 4: Honor Roll Breakfast 6:30am-

Fieldhouse 

 May 7-11: Teacher Appreciation Week 

 May 8: National Teacher Day 

 May 9: National School Nurse Day 

 May 10: 8th grade ELA Night 6:00-7:30pm-LGI 

 May 14-18: Book Fair-Mediaplex                     
see attached flyer (buy one get one free) 

 *revised* May 14 & 15: RPMS School         
Musical “Lion King Jr.” 7:00-8:00pm-
Fieldhouse            

 May 17: Family Science Night 6:00-8:00pm--
Fieldhouse 

 May 18: 8th grade dance 6:00-8:30pm     
(flyer attached) 

 May 22: Incoming 6th Grade Parent Meeting 
6:00-6:30pm-cafeteria 

 May 22: Band Concert 7:00-8:00pm-
Fieldhouse 

 May 23: Choir Concert 6:00-7:00pm-LGI 

 May 23: Orchestra Concert 7:00-8:00pm-
Fieldhouse 

 May 23: Healthy Smiles (see attached flyer) 

 May 28: Memorial Day-no school 

 June 1: Rangers to the CORE “Jump” Party at 
Sky Zone 

 June 1: 8th grade awards program 12:15pm-
Fieldhouse 

 June 1: 7th grade awards program 1:30pm-
Fieldhouse 

 June 4: Student Activity Day 

 June 4: Last full day of school 1:30 dismissal 

 

Academically Directed,  
Community Connected 

 

The first week of May is dedicated to Teacher 
Recognition.  RPMS joins our community in 
wishing our First Class Ranger Staff a happy 
Teacher Appreciation Week.  “Teaching is the 
profession that teaches all other professions.” 

From Assistant Principal Dr. Radford: 
 
End of year-Finish Strong 
As we near the end of the school year, parents, 
please help us to remind students to FINISH 
STRONG!  There are a lot of fun and exciting 
things ahead of us as we close out the school 
year, but there is always the mindset of         
EDUCATION FIRST.  Please encourage your 
student's to conduct themselves in a manner   
that will allow them to participate in all the     
activities designed to celebrate the Ranger to   
the CORE way.  Please ensure that as your   
child leaves the house for school each day      
that they are well rested, on time, in dress code, 
and ready to learn and exhibit CORE. 
 
The 8th Grade Dance will be held Friday, May 
18th, from 6:00-8:30pm.  We look forward  
to students enjoying this celebration as a mile 
stone to the end of their middle school career.  
Please be advised that students  must attend 
school all day on May 18th in order to be  
eligible to attend the dance.  
 
Thank you for entrusting your child’s             
educational well being with RPMS Teachers  
and staff. 



Counselor’s Corner 
May 2018 
Mrs. Hankley, 317-532-8900 EXT. 8910 
thankley@warren.k12.in.us 
 
      Free College Tuition – How? 
Through the 21st Century Scholars Program. 
If your 7th or 8th grade student is income   
eligible, they may receive up to four years 
of undergraduate college tuition to an       
Indiana college.  The income guidelines   
and how to apply can be found in the link  
in this article.  You can also complete a    
paper application and return it to RPMS and 
we will enter it for you.  Should you choose 
this option please be sure all information on 
the application is complete.  Please don’t 
miss out on this amazing opportunity.     
Applications are due by June 30th of the  
students 8th grade year to be eligible.        
Applications and more information can be 
found on the Warren webpage or at 
www.in.gov      
 

I hope students and families have a relaxing 
and enjoyable summer.  I would like to say 
best wishes to the 8th graders as you enter a 
new and exciting chapter in your lives.  I 
wish you much success at the high school.  
To all 7th graders, I look forward to seeing 
you back next year at the Park as you move 
into being the leaders and role models as 
our 8th grade students.   

  Raymond Park's cooling system is going 
down, with replacement as a much better 
option than repair.  The good news in this 
matter is that a new system will be both 
more proficient and more reliable.   
The timeline for replacement will begin  
as early as this week, and RP will be  
without air conditioning for the rest of  
this school year.  Air handlers will       
continue to circulate air during this time, 
and MSD Warren will be providing fans to 
help further keep the air circulating.  
When the weather gets warm, there may 
be some afternoons of 80-degree         
temperatures ahead.  However, tackling 
this project now will allow the new        
system to be fully operational when we 
return to school in July.  This should not 
require a modification in standardized 
wear as students are already able to wear 
skirts/shorts of appropriate length and 
short-sleeved collared shirts. 
 

FINISH STRONG! 

From: Principal        
Dr. John Kleine 

                 From  Mrs. Simala, Mr. Ward and Mr. Bragg: 

The physical education department at RPMS 
would like to thank all of their students for a 

FABULOUS year!!! We will be collecting PE 
locks on Thursday, May 24th this will also be 

the last day students need PE/swim clothes.  
Students that have lost their lock will need to 

bring their PE teacher a $5 replacement fee                         

before Wednesday, May 30th.  

mailto:thankley@warren.k12.in.us
http://www.in.gov


From: Ms. Bouie and Mr. Coblentz  
8th grade Social Studies 





All Medications must be picked up by a parent/guardian 
by the end of the school day on Monday June 4, 2018.  
Any medications not picked up will be destroyed.        
Medications will not be stored for the next school year. 
Below are your students immunization requirements  
Please contact Nurse Stewart if you have any questions. 

From: Nurse Lisa Stewart  
317-532-8900 X8912 
lwalsh@warren.k12.in.us 

mailto:lwalsh@warren.k12.in.us





























